UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

July 15, 2019

The Honorable Andy Kim
United States House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Congressman Kim:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated July 11, 2019, expressing concerns of many
residents of Lacey Township, New Jersey, regarding the decommissioning of Oyster Creek
Nuclear Generating Station.

Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as
soon as possible.

Sincerely,

b Dot

-Eugene Dacus, Director
Office of Congressional Affairs





